
HARRY
POTTER

and the Half-Blood Prince

We’re all waiting for the latest Harry Potter book to arrive on July
16. The new book has an exciting looking front cover featuring Harry
and Professor Dumbledore - but we want you to design your own!

Collect a book cover template from your local
library, or download one from our website at:
http://library.christchurch.org.nz/events/holidayprogrammes

J.K.ROWLING

Hand in your completed front
cover at your library on or before
Sunday May 1st. Each library
will select its three top entries
which will be published on the
library website. The top entry
at each library will also win its
artist a book voucher valued at

  $30.00

For ages 9 - 12


